
16/06/2023 

MR Edward Breslin 
246 Pittwater Road RD 
Manly NSW 2095 

 

RE: DA2023/0597 - 14 / 22 Central Avenue MANLY NSW 2095

I am thrilled by the prospect of welcoming these remarkable businesses to Manly. Given the 
significant impact they can have on the local economy and community, I strongly recommend 
that the council's planning department expedites the approval process. A timely approval would 
enable these businesses to open their doors in September, providing them with the best 
opportunity for a successful launch coinciding with the arrival of spring.

By facilitating a swift approval process, the council can actively support these businesses in 
capitalizing on the favourable market conditions during the vibrant spring season. This would 
create a favourable environment for their initial growth and ensure a strong kickstart for their 
operations. Not only would this benefit the individual businesses, but it would also contribute to 
the overall economic vitality of Manly.

I urge the council's planning department to recognize the importance of timely approvals in 
fostering a thriving business landscape and seize the opportunity to assist these new 
enterprises in their quest to establish themselves in Manly. By doing so, we can collectively 
work towards maximizing the potential benefits and setting the stage for a prosperous future for 
both the businesses and the community as a whole.

Thanks 
Edward Breslin

From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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Subject: Online Submission




